
I’m writing out of concern of a new bill that will make CT very unsafe. Police will think twice before 
enforcing the law based on this bill. It will creat situations that will put innocent people at risk. I cannot 
express enough how much I do not support this bill.   
 
Ann wagnblas 
Ridgefield CT 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 


